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For a discussion of the compatibility of mining on contracted land, we recommend the enclosed 
article, 'Mining on Williamson Act Land," from the April-June 2004 SMARA UPDATE 
newsletter. 

If you have any questions, please call me at (91 6) 323-8565. - 
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cc: Heidi Tschudin, Tschudin Consulting Group 

Douglas Craig, Office of Mine Reclamation 

Dennis O'Bryant, Division of Lands Resource Program 

Enclosure 


